
From: Roscow, Steve
Sent: 6/14/2010 3:27:04 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov);

Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Marin Energy Authority 

Hi Brian,

Could you tell me whether this letter was prepared using shareholder funds, or ratepayer 
funds? If ratepayer-funded, could you explain why? If shareholder-funded, could you provide 
a list of the individuals who worked on the analysis provided in the letter, and the time they 
spent, and documentation of who directed that this work be done, and how the staff time was 
reimbursed by shareholders?

Thanks, as always

Steve

Steve Roscow

Program and Project Supervisor

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

From: Garber, Stephen (Law) [mailto:SLGO@PGE.COM]
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2010 3:23 PM 
To: Gregory W. Stepanicich
Cc: Clanon, Paul; Fitch, Julie A.; Roscow, Steve; Cherry, Brian K; Hartman, Sanford (Law) 
Subject: Marin Energy Authority
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«Stepanicich06-11-10let.pdf» «Claiming lower rates.pdf>> 
Greg,

Attached is a letter following up on our emails last week and earlier this week regarding inaccurate 
statements on MEA's website, its mailers and its customer notices. I am also attaching a pdf of one of 
MEA's mailers claiming "lower rates".

Steve Garber 415.973.8003
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